
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 

 
Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Board of 
Education Strategic Plan Ad Hoc Committee, to be held on Wednesday, 
February 23, 2022 at 4:00 p.m., at Havemeyer Building, 290 Greenwich 
Avenue, Greenwich, CT and via teleconference. Details on accessing the 
meeting are located at GreenwichSchools.org/board-of-education/strategic-
plan-committee. The meeting can also be accessed by phone at: 646-558-
8656 and entering Meeting ID 843 5396 2464. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting is to conduct the following business: 

 Approve Meeting Minutes 

 Discussion of key take-aways from excerpts of Strategy In Action 
(Curtis & City, 2009) 

 Identify resources to inform the leadership team’s next steps in the 
Synthesize, Generate, Focus, Vett process. 

 Identification of Next Steps 
 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should contact BOE Clerk 
Michael Antonaccio by email at michael_antonaccio@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 

  
______________________ 
Dr. Michael-Joseph Mercanti-Anthony 
Chair, Strategic Plan Ad Hoc Committee 
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